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100 copies of this public document were promulgated at a gross cost of $38.00, and $0.38, per copy  

to inform the public about services provided by Broward County.

Hurricane season begins June 1st. All residents should have a plan in place to 
ensure their safety, including those who have disabilities and/or health issues that 
put them at risk in an emergency, and resident who have pets.

The American Red Cross, first responders, and staff from Broward’s Emergency 
Management Division will be available to answer questions. 

•	 Get valuable information about Broward’s Vulnerable Population Registry, 
Special Needs and Pet Shelters.

•	 Sign up for AlertBroward, Broward’s emergency alert notification system.

For additional information, visit Broward.org/Hurricane.

Contact us at 954-357-7003 or mudine@Broward.org with any questions or concerns. 

Follow us on Facebook @CommissionerMichaelUdine, Instagram @MichaelUdine and 

Twitter @MichaelUdine to stay up to date with happenings in District 3 and around the County.

Thursday, May 17th
6:30 - 8 PM

Tamarac Community Center 
8601 W. Commercial Boulevard

Light refreshments will be served

Hosted by Broward County  
District 3 Commissioner   

Michael Udine

Hurricane  
Preparedness  

for People & Pets


